Class Il Change Request Letter

May 10", 2011

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Standards Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Dear Sir/Madam,

Verykool USA Inc has already certified 5810 product (FCC ID: WA6S810). However, we would
like to apply for Class Il Permissive Change to add Hearing Aid Compatibility. Meanwhile, we
would like to authorize CETECOM (Shanghai) Testing and Consulting Co., Ltd as our agent and
PHOENIX TESTLAB GmbH as our TCB to act on behalf of Verykool USA to proceed this change.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Applicant: verykool USA Inc, Sunny Choi, PM Director

Signature:
Tel.: +1-858-373-163
Fax: +1-858-373-1505

Email: sunny.choi@infosonics.com




